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I wish to submit my view with regard to the Marriage Equality Amendment Bill 2009,
brought forward by the Greens Political Party.
 
I do not support Same Sex marriages nor do I support same sex marriages overseas being
recognised here in Australia.
 
Marriage is a sacred union between a man and a woman. It was intended by God to be this
way and should remain so. It has obviously been the desire from the Greens to take away any
of Gods laws and replace them with their own.  
 
I also do not support multiple relationships.  I value monogamy and would like to see
monogamy supported by the committee – that being monogamy between man and woman.
 
Yours truly,
 
 
Cathryn Williams




